Simon Fraser University AUCE Local #2 7127 CC Atten: Mary Lee Munroe Burnaby, B.C.

May 27, 1977

Labour Relations Board Atten: Mark Clark 1620 W. 8th

RE:

The Canadian National Institute for the Blind - and -Association of University and College Employees Local #2 (application for certification) - ref. 175-77

Dear sir,

In your letter of May 10th it was stated that the CNIB unit at SFU is not appropriate for collective bargaining. As there were no reasons given we request a written clarification regarding the inappropriateness of this unit.

Depending on your response we may submit an appeal regarding this decision, and would therefore request an extension on our time limit to appeal. Please notify us in writing as soon as possible whether or not this extension would be granted.

Sincerely,

Melody Rudd, Secretary/Treasurer AUCE Provincial

Walody Budd

c: AUCE Local #2